Office of The President
STATE HOUSE, MAURITIUS

PRESS RELEASE

Presentation of Letter of Credence by the
High Commissioner of New Zealand

His Excellency, Mr Dharambeer GOKHOOL, G.C.S.K., President
of the Republic has received today at the State House,
His Excellency, Mr Philip Richard Hewitt, High Commissioner of New Zealand.

The High Commissioner presented his letter of Credence to
His Excellency, the President of the Republic as well as the letter of Recall of
his predecessor, Dr Emma Rebecca Dunlop-Bennett and also conveyed the

greetings of the Governor-General of New Zealand.

16 June 2025 The State House
Le Réduit



